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Dear Sir/Madam,

I reject the building of the tritax railway hub. The damage to our beautiful landscapes, loss
of natural wild animals and the huge impact on traffic in the area .The A5 railway bridge
has been hit numerous times and this is without the huge increase in lorry numbers coming
to collect and move goods from the hub.

The cost to the environment and our tiny village near Hinckley (Burbage) will be ruined
forever.

There is no shortage of jobs in the area and housing is being increased no matter what the
papers say. Please don’t ruin our beautiful woods and make the wonder Muntjacs, hawk,
kites homeless and all the other animals which live a happy life in the area. Save us from
increased traffic in an already busy area which would make the whole area come to a
standstill,

Thank you for reading

Regards Tracey Edwards -





